
Sharon Commission on Disabilities 

Location of meeting:  By Zoom 

Date and Time: Wednesday May 27,2020 

Called to order at 4:00 pm 
 
 

In Attendance:  Paul Remy, Susan Myerson, Lois Diamond, Marci Ostrow, Geila 
Aronson, Richard Seronick  

Absent: Asma Hydari 

Approval of minutes for April 30th 2020 

Treasurer's  report 
Unchanged  

General fund.        $       451.93 
Ticket fund.           $  17,298.00  
Donations.            $    1,227.97 

Geila had called Unitarian Church's food pantry about the Commission’s $2,000 
donation to purchase food for Sharon residents during the Covid-19 pandemic. because 
the proper paperwork was not filled out at that time, the food pantry did not receive the 
$2,000 donation. 

The $1,000 High Scholarship for candidate B has not been process yet. GeIla will 
contact accounting office about this issue. 

The Commission discussed working with the Town and other organizations to plan for 
future crises, preparing to help people with disabilities and senior citizens. The National 
Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration is predicting that this year's hurricane season 
will be bad. Paul will invite Fire Chief Wright and Rob Maidman, Chairperson of the 
COA Advisory Council, to the June’s Commission meeting to discuss emergency 
preparations.  

David Phases, a trustee of the First Baptist Church of Sharon contacted Paul on 
information on how to make its bathrooms handicapped accessible. The Commission 
will be meeting David in June or July. In in the meantime, the Commission is going to 
be sending him information about bathroom accessibility  

The Commission discussed if it would be interested in donation 500.00 to the Go-fund 
me page but needed more information 



Marci will be writing a short article in the June’s issue of The View. 

Meeting adjourned at 4:50 

 


